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Karen,

After looking over the application for the proposed cell tower in Dallas Plantation.  I would like to express my
concerns.  As of right now I am completely opposed to the building of this tower.

Black Diamond has misrepresented their intent in the past and they are doing it again.  The satellite images that they
are submitting are completely false.  They are misrepresenting the proximity to my property and not showing how
close this tower will be to my residence.  The balloon test that they conducted was not with the actual 350’ that this
behemoth tower will be built.

This tower is going to be in direct line with the back of my house.  The lights will be shining 24/7 on my house and
into my master bedroom.

I purchased this house without a cell tower in its proximity and I would like to keep it at that.  I’m a veteran that
moved here to live in peace.  But, it seems that my property is still under attack.  Even after the community
expressed its distaste with having this tower on its hill.

There has been no environmental impact study on the building of this tower.  Also with the advancement of satellite
services within the cell community.  This tower could be rendered obsolete without any obligations on the party
building it to take this eyesore down once it is of no use.

The fact that this application is being filed in Bangor and advertised in down east publications.  Shows the devious
nature of what this organization is trying to do.  They lost the first round and they are trying to shove this tower
down the throat of a community that doesn’t want it.

This also begs the question as to why residence owners cannot build past a certain height?  But we are going to
allow a 350’ eyesore to be built?   That does not make sense on any account.

Again I am requesting a hearing on this matter.  So that the Audubon society can be heard and the residents of
Dallas Plantation have an opportunity to fight this again.

Regards
Randy Belanger

Sent from my iPhone
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